

Sept.28,2015

To: ______(insert name of Principal)______
      ___(insert name of elementary school)___
	
Dear Mr./Mrs. _________________________,
We would like to bring to your attention that we will not be sending our children, ________(insert first and last names of children)_______, to school the day of October 1st 2015. 
The reason for this action is to protest the controversial, graphic, and age-inappropriate sex-ed curriculum that will now be taught in the school system. 
We sincerely believe that this new curriculum is incompatible with Catholic teaching.  As such, the Catholic school board should refuse to implement it. 

Regards,


Your full name   (printed)__
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